
 

From LOE President Patti Graham:    
 

Welcome 2023!!!! Hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas 
and a happy and safe New Year celebration. Santa brought me a 
new knee for Christmas. First present that I got from him that 
was painful. 
The LOE is looking forward to another action-packed year. We 
are planning a few new events that will knock your socks off. I 
just cannot express my love and appreciation for these beautiful, 
hard-working ladies. And fun too. If you aren’t a member, 
please consider joining all the fun. Yes, we work hard but it is 
gratifying labor. If you are a 
member and have been away for 
a while, please come back to see 
us. Even if just for a visit. Our 
monthly meetings are the 3rd 
Wednesday of every month at 
5:30pm at the Lodge.   ~ Patti 

Did you get our re-
cent emails about 

Lodge Happenings?   
If not, email In-

fo@RaymondElks.or
g and ask to be put 
on the mailing list!   

Also on MyElks App 

Every Friday!!   
King of Clubs & 50/50  

starts 7pm. Pot is over $3,500 

Message from ER: 
 

As we look to the New Year, we need to pre-
pare for election of officers and assigning 
committee chairs.  It is critical that members 
step up to help lead the Raymond Elks and 
ensure that we meet the commitments re-
quired by the Washington State Elks Associ-
ation and Grand Lodge.  We will have some 
turnover in Trustees and committee chairs 
are always needed.  We must provide the re-
quired officers and committee chairs to meet 
our obligations to continue Raymond Lodge 
#1292.  I urge all members to seriously con-
sider stepping up as an officer, committee 
chair, or at least a committee member.  On a 
lighter note, we will have a New Year’s Eve 
prime rib dinner to prepare for ringing in 
the New Year.  Look forward to seeing eve-
ryone in the New Year for Friday dinner, 
King of Clubs, 50-50 drawing, as well as fel-
lowship.   
 

ER Mike 

January 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
Seahawks @ NY 
(AFC)  1:05 pm 

2 3 
Board 6pm 
Lodge 7pm 

4 5 6 Seahawks Club 

Chicken Breast, 
mashed pot, veg, 
dessert $15 

7 

8 
TBD vs LA (NFC) 
???????? 

9 10 11 12 13    Call for Menu 
NO KING OF CLUBS 
or 50/50 

14 

15 16 17 
House 6pm 
Lodge 7pm 

18 
LOE 
5:30 pm 

19 20 
 
Call for Menu 

21   COL 2 pm 
Robert Schriver, 
PDDGER 

22 23 24 25 26 27  LOE Meatball 

Subs, Cesar Salad, 
Dessert $15 

28 
Memorial  4 pm 
Spencer Cearns 

29 30 31     

Washington State Elks Winter Convention  
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     THE RAYMOND ELK 
PO BOX 26 

326 Third St, Raymond, WA 
(360) 942-1292  

 

www.RaymondElks.Org 
info@RaymondElks.Org 

Lounge Hours   
 

Monday - Thursday   
2:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

Friday  2:00 pm to 10:00 pm 
 

Saturday  Noon to 10:00 pm 
 

Meetings 1st and 3rd Tuesday @ 7pm 

 

Check out the Elks Float at this year’s Rose Parade in Pasadena.   I am volunteering to help 
while visiting my family in California!  So Exciting!  Check our Facebook for pictures! ~ Kelly 

 
 

ENF This Month: 
 
 

· Crisis Support Network and Willapa Harbor Random Acts of Kindness 
received Gift Cards from the ENF Beacon Grant  worth $4,000. 

 
· North Pacific County, Legacy, and Bay Center food banks received paper and cleaning products,  

soaps, socks, blankets, baby products, while HAVA pet food bank received a check for $500 to pur-
chase cat and dog food, all  for those in need during this holiday season from the ENF Spotlight Grant 
worth $2,000. 

Your OFFICERS and Trustee 
 

Exalted Ruler:   Mike Turner PER 
Leading Knight:   Gloria Sanders 
Loyal Knight:    Genesis DeVries 
Lecturing Knight: Chuck Gurr 
Secretary:   Lori Benton 
Treasurer:    Kelly Habersetzer 
Trustees:    Doug Smith, Ron 
 Brummel, Les Candler, Percy  
 Littlejohn, Steve Weidenhammer 

 
 

Secretary Lori’s Corner… 
 
Welcome to 2023! As we begin a New Year we also come upon the last quarter of the Elk Year. Our Lodge has enrolled in the new Grand 
Lodge billing system for dues. This new system will make it possible to pay your dues online with your credit card. Using this system will 
save your Lodge time as well as money. Remember, dues are due by March 31st. 
Another point to remember is that for a new Elk Year we need a new slate of officers. There are several positions open. Please consider  do-
nating some of your time to helping keep our Lodge up and running.  
Our LOE worked hard in December and catered several successful events. These wonderful people keep our Lodge running, Huge Thanks to 
each and every one. 
We're using a new email system that will be providing updates on events at your Lodge. It knows if you opened your email so we'll have a 
better idea of how well we're getting our message out. Open it up next time you see it in your inbox. 
For information, questions and suggestions info@raymondelks.org.      Your Lodge Secretary, Lori V Benton  
 
PS:  Remember you can download the “MyElks” app to your electronic devices where you’ll find info about events happening at 
Your Lodge as well as  many others. 

We had a good turnout for our annual PER Member Appreciation Tom and Jerry Party.  Thanks to Gailey’s Grocery for suppling the milk!   


